
Green Classroom Inter-class Competition 

(1 September 2022) 

 

Green Classroom Inter-class Competition has been started since 1 September 2022. 

It aims to encourage students to save energy and raise their awareness of energy 

conservation and climate change. 

 

The result of the Green Classroom Competition is updated every month 

on the Environmental Education Team noticeboard 


